
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 16th January  

 

Demonstrating our Christian Value of Generosity, the uniform stall on Leigh market - AH Rosenfield 

have kindly donated the surplus PE tops to children in Africa. The children were amazed at their kind 

generosity of new school uniforms.  

 
 

Please can I remind you that all children need their PE kits in school to access their PE lessons.  
 

Mrs Moragrega 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Tuesday 24th January – No choir due to staff training. 

• Tuesday 7th February – ‘Y2 Fire Safety in the Home’ with Greater Manchester Fire Service 

• Wednesday 8th February – ‘Y6 Fire Safety in the Home’ with Greater Manchester Fire Service 

• Monday 13th February – Whole School Grime Scene Investigation Assembly with United Utilities 

• Friday 17th February – school closes for half term 

• Monday 27th February – school reopens for Spring 2 half term 
 

Attendance  
Year Group   Attendance 

This Week   

Reception    86.9% 

Year 1   92.8% 

Year 2  88.6% 

Year 3  93.7% 

Year 4  96.0% 

Year 5  93.0% 

Year 6  89.3% 



Worship 
In Worship this week, children learned about courageous advocacy through listening to the stories of 
Martin Luther King and Rosa Parks. They learned that the world used to be a very different place and 
not everyone was treated equally. Children talked about how difficult and scary it must have been to 
stand up for what they believed in. They discussed the courage and motivation that it takes to stand 

up for something you believe in even when others do not agree with you.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On Thursday, children shared their responses to last week’s Open the Book Worship with the whole 
school. We had everything from songs to artwork to posters and it was clear that the children had 

thought about the message within the story in a variety of ways.   
 
 
 

 

 

‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
Year 3  -  well done for showing such pride in your classroom. 

Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Whole school 

from 5th 

September  

92.0% 

Well done Year 4! They loved spinning the attendance well to gain their prize!   

 



Dylan for displaying amazing teamwork when 
helping his friends. 

Kayla-Mai for being a hard-working superstar and 
always being a pleasure to have in class. 

Year 5 

Mia for her excellent teamwork this week. Emmy for her resilience and hard work this week 
in maths. 

Year 4 

Julian for showing peace, through being a kind, 
calm role model to his friends. 

James for always helping and having beautiful 
manners. 

Year 3 

Max for always being such a good friend to others 
and demonstrating love  

Clayton for being an enthusiastic learner  

Year 2 

Jackson for showing love towards his brother 
when he was poorly.  

Bella for fantastic reading in phonics!  

Year 1 

Dexter for amazing teamwork and doing the right 

thing all of them time. 

Olivia for always trying her best in everything she 
does and always with a smile on her face.  

Reception 

Hunter for displaying love to friends.  Lia for working hard in phonics.  

Nursery  

Ava for showing love and kindness to others Holly for having a fantastic first week and making 
new friends 

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


